
97% of parents state their chid is happy. This has improved each year in the last 2 years.

95% of parents state their child feels safe. 

83% agree behaviour is positive. Our behaviour principles of being ready, respectful and safe are becoming embedded. Most pupils are engaging in restorative practice.

93% of parents are happy with how school deals with bullying. Leaders monitor behaviour patterns to act before bullying can become a problem. Where it does occur, leaders involve parents in resolving bullying.

85% agree. Curriculum information is shared on the website; through Facebook and is outlined each September at 'Meet the Teacher' meetings. This year, parents have been invited in to Stay &  Play in EYFS; a maths morning, a DT showcase and a History showcase.



83% agree. We have a clear Complaints Policy with a phased approach. Concerns should be raised with the class teacher in the first instance. If the concerns remains unresolved, then parents may request a conversation with one of the senior leaders, including the headteacher.

Parents of pupils with SEND receive copies of plans and are invited to discuss these with the class teacher and SENDCo. School provides support for pupils with SEND regardless of any diagnosis if their SEND affects their learning.

85% agree. School staff have high expectations of learning potential and behaviour. We believe that parents are the first educators and work with parents and raise concerns if we feel children are not reaching their potential. We now have an established homework club.

87% agree. We track pupils' progress termly and provide interventions and boosters to help children achieve their potential. It is important that pupils invited to attend boosters do so.

85% agree. We have two Parent's Evenings and produce an end-of-year report so that parents are updated termly.



We teach all the subjects directed to mainstream schools by the National Curriculum. 

95% agree. Throughout our curriculum and assemblies we explore the social, moral, spiritual and cultural development of pupils. curriculums, We provide many enrichment experiences through trips, residentials and visitors. We offer a variety of clubs.

81% agree. We have a Family Liaison Officer and Place2Be Mental health Practitioner who support pupils. All staff are available to talk to pupils about wellbeing and our PSHE curriculum includes developing positive wellbeing strategies. Place2Be now offer workshops for parents.




